
 

 
 
 
 
                                 İstanbul, 26.12.2020                     
                                          Ref :      20/SOPR-30 
 
 
Dear International Transporters, 
 
Subject: Flight Information 

Based on our announcement about "Request of PCR Test at Border Crossing" we made today,  

According to the latest information we received from THY; beginning from the date 29.12.2020 at 21: 
00 UTC, passengers from abroad, aged 6 years old and over, who will be entering to Turkey by plane, 
are required to submit Negative COVID PCR test results within 72 hours prior to their entry into the 
country. Those who cannot submit a negative test result will not be accepted to the flight. This 
requirement also applies to transit and transfer passengers. 

Due to change of the above date, our flight from Ljubljana to Istanbul will take place on 28.12.2020 
Monday at 09:40, the PCR test will not be requested from your drivers. However, after this date, until 
March 1, 2021, your drivers will be asked to have a negative PCR test result before boarding on all 
Ljubljana/Venice-Istanbul flights. 

Best Regards 

Sales and Operations Department 

 
 
 
 
 

 


